THE FEDERAL
REDISTRIBUTION
VICTORIA

Objection 147

Juan
1 page



To whom it may concern

| work in the hospitality industry in Fitzroy North, and | live in East Melbourne. | strongly
believe that the boundary changes proposed do not consider the very clear community that
there is in the suburbs of Carlton North, East Melbourne, Carlton, Parkville, Princes Hill,
Fitzroy North, Fitzroy and Brunswick East.

| serve thousands of people in my work who also live in the area. We have shared
experiences, we go to the same pubs, bars, schools. We work alongside each other and use
the same local services. A lot of us ride our bikes around on the bike paths, which are far
less busy than Sydney Road and the streets going through the northern suburbs.

| used to live in Carlton North as well, and | can say that it is quite different from Coburg,
Glenroy, Oak park, and it is in a totally different council. This would affect people’s
accessibility to services and become very confusing.

As a resident of Melbourne and working in Melbourne, | don’t think the proposed changes by
the AEC are best fit for the community.

Kind regards

Juan
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